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April 2, 2002

DPear Mr. Friesen.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you personally for our recent renovation. The
renovation was done on time and on budget , without having to cut corners.

The dedication that you and your crew provided us before and during construction was invaluable.
They paid very close attention to details and even recommended a few changes in the design which
we implemented. In the end our store turned out to be magnificent, ad has been featured in

Western Living and Style Manitoba magazines. Our customers have given us positive feed back on-
the style and quality of the work performed. Thank you very much.

Yours very si:cerely

Nousd ﬂm\k

Howard L. Jesiérski
President The Focal Point Optician



